March 29, 2025

Joseph Schueller
Sweet Home, OR 97386

I recently became aware of SB210 and am opposed to this bill. Oregon has had safe and secure mail-in
voting for years and we need to continue to be able to vote this way.
I strongly oppose SB210 and hope you will vote NO on it.

Joseph Schueller



